
NON-SUBSTANTIVE CHANGE REQUEST

FOR SCHEDULE S

OMB CONTROL NUMBER 3060-0678

The new web-based Schedule S conforms to the modified information collection requirements 
adopted in a prior rulemaking, FCC 13-111, which were reflected in the July 1, 2014 submission 
approved by the Office of Management and Budget (OMB) on August 15, 2014.  It also 
incorporates a change to one point of data as a result of the Report and Order.  We do not 
estimate any impact to the annual burden hours or annual cost from these changes to Schedule S, 
as the majority of amendments to underlying requirements were reflected in the July 1, 2014 
OMB submission, and applicants have been instructed to exclude data elements on the previous 
form that are no longer required.

We previously submitted only the instructions for the form which informed the public what 
requirements they no longer had to complete.  Now we are physically removing those data fields 
to show the requirements/data fields to make them consistent with the approved instructions.  

The Schedule S and its instructions have been updated accordingly.


